
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BLOOMFIELD 
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
 CARILLON HILLS SUBDIVISION 

SECTION 17 
 STREET LIGHTING SPECIAL ASSESSMENT DISTRICT NO. 394 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Township Board will meet on MONDAY, MAY 22, 2017, 
at 7:00 P.M. in the BLOOMFIELD TOWNSHIP HALL, 4200 Telegraph Road to consider 
Special Assessment District No. 394, Carillon Hills Subdivision street lighting (Lots 1 
through 19). The yearly assessment is scheduled to increase from $102.03 to $108.66. 
 

      JAN RONCELLI, MMC 
TOWNSHIP CLERK 

 
Posted:  May 11, 2017 

 
 
 


